STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

PAT MCCRORY DivISION OF HIGHWAYS ANTHONY J. TATA
(GOVERNOR July 2, 2013 SECRETARY
TO: Prospective Bidders

FROM: Ritchie Hearne m&‘fw

Division 10 Project Manager

SUBJECT:  Bid Postponement, WBS 10,106032, Interstate Lighting Maintenance and Repair,
Mecklenburg and Cabarrus Counties

The subject bid opening scheduled for Wednesday, July 3, 2013 at 2:00 p.m. is being postponed
because of confusion regarding contract line item numbers 14, 16, & 17 for “Furnish and Install
45’ Aluminum Light Pole”, “Interstate Lane Closure”, and “Interstate Ramp Closure”.

The Special Provisions for all three line items mentioned above require further information.
NCDOT plans to modify these Special Provisions to eliminate potential confusion for those
planning to bid.

A new proposal with a revised opening date of Wednesday, July 17, 2013 at 2:00 p.m. will be
posted for this work no later than Wednesday, July 3, 2013. Otherwise, there are no changes to
the other pages, including line items and quantities, in the revised proposal. Please use the
revised proposal if bidding on this work.
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